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Mansfield Road

Eston
TS6 0RZ

Telephone: 01642 453157

Headteacher: Mrs P Petrie


  




          Fax: 01642 457323


05th March 2018
Dear Parents and Carers

The price of schools meals have been static for a number of years however, from the 1st April 2018, the price will increase to £10.50 per week. 
With the ever-increasing restraints on our school budget, we really do now need to ask that any outstanding dinner money be paid as a matter of urgency. We are using our school budget to pay our catering service to cover the costs of unpaid school meals, which means we have difficulty finding the funds to support children in different aspects of education.  
From the 1st April, any child who still has an outstanding balance will be asked to either go home for dinner or bring a packed lunch until the balance is paid. 
We understand that this may cause hardship for some families, however if you contact the school an agreed payment plan can be set up to enable your debt to be paid off. 
I encourage all families that believe they are entitled to Free School Meals, who have not yet applied, to do so, as a matter of urgency, we cannot back date claims.  

All queries will be dealt with sensitively and confidentially and we will do all we can to support you. 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs Petrie 

Head teacher 

